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Fort Lauderdale Office Recognized by Legal
Aid of Broward

4.30.07
 

Shutts & Bowen’s Fort Lauderdale office has been recognized by Legal Aid of Broward County as
“Law Firm of the Year” for its continuous financial support to Broward Lawyer’s Care (BLC), Legal
Aid’s Pro Bono Division.   The Firm will be honored at the upcoming Broward County Bar
Association’s Law Day luncheon at The Tower Club on Friday, May 4th.

Each year on Law Day, Legal Aid presents an award to the law firm that has made a significant
contribution in Broward County.  Shutts & Bowen was chosen to receive this award because of their
support of Broward Lawyers Care over the last six years”, states Kimberly Zaffere, Broward Lawyers
Care Pro Bono Coordinator.  Partner Joseph Goldstein of Shutts & Bowen’s Fort Lauderdale office will
receive the award on behalf of the firm.
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